
CLARK COLLEGE 
Our Tobacco Free Campus 

Working together to make  
Clark a better place  

for everyone! 

COMMUNICATION UNDERSTANDING 

Policy 
 

Clark College supports 
findings from the      

Surgeon General that 
any form of tobacco use 

is a health hazard.  
 

The College recognizes 
that environmental  
tobacco smoke is a  

carcinogen. 
 

Tobacco use and             
E-Cigarettes are not 

permitted on campus. 
 

Tobacco products must 
be extinguished or     
disposed of before      

entering campus or    
exiting your vehicle. 

 

Tobacco use on campus 
or improper disposal of 
such products can result 

in a $20.00 fine or      
disciplinary action. 

Work Together 
 

It takes teamwork to  
ensure that Clark  

College is tobacco free. 
 

When smoking on    
sidewalks, be mindful of 
other’s personal space. 

 
Politely remind people 
of Clark’s tobacco free 

policy if necessary. 
 

If you would like help to 
quit smoking, contact 

Counseling and Health 
Services. 

 
Tobacco/nicotine users 

have the right to use  
tobacco products, just 

not on campus. 
 

Everyone has the right 
to be here. 

Resources 
 

Clark College’s Tobacco Policy: Policies and Procedures 510.030 

Counseling and Health Services: (360) 992-2614, HSC Room 124 

Safety Committee: safetycomm@clark.edu  

Collaborative 
Benefits 

 
 

A tobacco free campus helps 
everyone! 

 
 

Tobacco/nicotine users have  
services available on campus to 

help quit if wanted. 
 
 

A tobacco free campus creates a 
safe and healthy learning 

environment for all students and 
employees involved. 


